Español Avanzado  (FVMSspanish.weebly.com)
Dear Parents/Guardians,
I have been enjoying teaching your student so far this school year.    I would like to remind all parents and students that this class is a high school level course with high school level work.  Also, as per county policy, there will be a final exit exam that must constitute 20% of a student’s final grade for this class.  This exit exam is county created, and students must pass this exam and the class to earn high school credit.  There is no opportunity for a re-take of the final exam; students have one shot. Every student needs to commit themselves to studying and reviewing throughout this semester so he/she will not fall behind and will excel in the final.  I am very proud of what your student has accomplished thus far.  Spanish and Algebra are the only courses in middle school in which students may earn High School credit.  Therefore, your child’s hard work is worthy of acknowledgement and praise. Please sign below to acknowledge that you have read this letter and understand the requirements to earn high school credit.
Thank you, 
Laura Griffith (lgriffith@wcpss.net)
Student Name: ____________________________________________________________________________

Parent Guardian Signature: __________________________________________________________________
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